
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 22nd September 2023 

Great Oaks Weekly 

Dates for the 

Diary 

 

After-school club starts – 

Wednesday 5th October 

 

Parent / Carer Coffee 

Morning – Friday 13th 

October  

10.15 – 11.15 

 

Autumn Term Parents 

Evening (on all sites) –  

Wednesday 18th October 

 

Open Mornings for parents in 

Year 11 to visit our South site 

(Green Lane) College 

provision 

Thursday 19th October 

Tuesday 7th November 

 

Half-term – 24th – 28th 

October 

INSET day – 31st October 

(all term dates are on our 

website). 

 

Great Oaks Futures Fayre – 

for students and parents in 

Years 10 and above - 

Wednesday 2nd November 

 

 

 

 

Class Charters  

Our whole school theme this week has been school rules and class 
charters. Each class has come up with a set of standards that they think 
are important to follow throughout the year.  A few examples in the 
different Pathways are below: 

 

 

To support our class rules and charters we have lots of rewards both in 
Pathways and across the school, the Friday raffle being one of the most 
popular! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Interested in 

becoming a Governor? 

We are  looking for a new parent governor to join 
our governing body. 
 
Parent governors play an important role in helping 
to improve and maintain the quality of education 
at Great Oaks They work with the Leadership 
Team and the Trustees  to  set the school's vision 
monitor teaching and learning and ensure that it 
is accountable to the parent body 
 
We are looking for a parent governor who is 
enthusiastic, committed and has a strong interest 
in education but you do not need any specific 
qualifications or experience. 
 
As a parent governor, you would be expected to 
attend governing body meetings, which are held 
six times a year (currently on a Tuesday) and to 
organise occasional school visits, as well as 
potentially serve on one of our Trust committees 
 
We are particularly interested in hearing from 
parents from a variety of backgrounds, as we want 
our governing body to be as representative as 
possible of our school community. 
 
If you are interested in becoming a parent 
governor, please arrange to have a no obligation 
chat with Andy Evans. 
 
 
 

 

 

Celebrating results  

Well done to all of last year’s Year 11s on achieving 

their qualifications this Summer. They did 

fantastically. Pictured are a few of them coming in to 

collect their results in August. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Parent / Carer 

Coffee Morning  

Friday 13th 

October 10.15 – 

11.15 

All welcome 

 

 

  

 

 

After-school Clubs 

Our After-school clubs start on Wednesday 5th 
October. A letter is going out tonight, please 
complete and return this if you would like to 
request a place. We cannot accept verbal 
requests. We will confirm places towards the end 
of next week. 
Many thanks 
 
 
 

 


